FOOD SERVICE NOTICE
Due to allergy concerns, parents are allowed to provide outside food for their child only, in accordance with the cafeteria policy to ensure the safety of our students. If you have any questions, please contact Leah Civis or Stephanie Garcia at (361) 387-2551 ext. 157.
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
Esta intitucion proporciona igualdad de oportunidades. 


